FILED 6/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 03225-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

MERRITT ISLAND UTILITY COMPANY

June 22, 2020

Office of Commission Clerk

Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Docket No. 20190116-SU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County, and
request for interim rate increase by Merritt Island Utility Company — Verification of Adjustments

Dear Commission Clerk,

Merritt Island Utility Company (Merritt Island) has reviewed Order No. PSC-2020-0088-PAA-
SU, issued March 25, 2020 and has determined that there are no adjustments necessary to the
utility’s books. The Commission did not make any adjustments to the historic plant in service.

Respectfully Submitted,

@Zm

Troy ndell

Vice President

[nvestor Owned Utilities

// for Merritt Island Utility Company

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard ~ New Port Richey, Florida 34652
Tel: 727-848-8292





